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July 10, 2008 

 

SECOND CORRECTION NOTICE 

 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY FOR HEARING 

(Now due August 8, 2008) 

 

 

Re: In the Matter of Cancellation of Certificate of Kitsap Ferry Company, LLC (BC-128) 

 Docket TS-080825 

 

TO PARTIES: 

 

On May 13, 2008, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

served Kitsap Ferry Company a Notice of Intent to Cancel Certificate, and Notice of 

Opportunity For Hearing in the above docket.  The Commission inadvertently mailed the 

notice to Kitsap Ferry at an undeliverable address and served a correction notice to another 

address on May 22, 2008.  That notice was also returned to the Commission as undeliverable.  

The Commission has obtained another address from the Secretary of State and makes a final 

attempt to serve the notice with a correction of the deadline for responding to the notice. 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE That Kitsap Ferry may request a hearing to contest the 

cancellation of its certificate if received by the Commission no later than August 8, 

2008. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

DAVID W. DANNER 

Executive Secretary 

 

 

Attachment 


